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From:                              Julia Reichlmayr [julyreic@gmail.com]
Sent:                               Monday, April 14, 2014 9:11 AM
To:                                   Planning
Subject:                          515-517 Oxford
 
Attn: Planning Commission
Ann Arbor City Council
 
Greetings,
 
I am writing to endorse construction efforts of the 515-517 Oxford property by Dan Pampreen of Dan's
Houses. The planned project site plan will be used to convert the current space into housing for a Delta
Gamma sorority annex. Dan's efforts have been invaluable - working closely with Planning Staff to
preserve the Brigham House, studying original blueprints from Bentley Historical Library archives,
replicating several original features not currently present, and working to meet Delta Gamma sorority
space needs as much as possible. 
 
This house will be an essential space for the DG chapter, and located directly across the street from the
current sorority house at 626 Oxford. This space will allow all in-housers to be eligible to live together,
and resolves the conflict between preservation and expansion, as well as encourages a tight-knit
sisterhood for all eligible live-in collegiates.
 
As a former Delta Gamma at the U-M, and now an active alumni and House Corps member, I
wholeheartedly endorse Dan's renovation and preservation efforts for the good of Delta Gamma and the
community. 
 
Sincerely,
 
Julia Reichlmayr
 

julyreic@gmail.com
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